
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 2:54 PM 
To: 'emansfield@vtdigger.org' <emansfield@vtdigger.org> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request -- Dec. 1, 2015 

 
Erin, attached please find records in response to your public records act request below.  We have 
withheld certain communications, including weekly reports to the Governor, draft Governor statements, 
and communications about weekly reports to the Governor, as executive privileged communications 
pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (c)(4).  We have also withheld certain communications that relate to 
state security pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(25).   
 
If you feel any records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of Staff, 
Darren Springer.   
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
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